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Rain predicted in Balochistan during next 24 hours. Dry weather conditions 
continue for another a week. Met Office 
 

Met office predicted some more rains at a number of places in Balochistan 
including Quetta during next 24 hours. The prevailing cold & dry spell in rest of 
the country is expected to continue for another a week. 
 
 Spokesman of Met. Office informed that current winter is going abnormally 
dry in most parts of the country, especially in Punjab & no significant rains are 
expected during next week. However isolated light rain may occur in Lahore, 
Gujranwala and Faisalabad divisions tomorrow, (03rd January 2010).  
   
 Light rain may also occur in Karachi and surrounding areas on 02nd January 
2010 (night).  

 
 
 

 
 

 
(SPOKESMAN) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Tele : 9250360-4 
  Fax  : 9250368 
 


